
Dear Physics 122,

Your second midterm is this Thursday, Nov 3 at 5 pm in 130 Kane Hall.  Your 
seat assignment is posted on http://courses.washington.edu/profw/Phys122A/. 
 Note that double letters (e.g. AA26) are in the balcony and are accessed from 
the 2nd floor of Kane Hall.  Single letter seats (e.g. H8) are downstairs. 
 Please arrive 5-10 minutes early so we can get started (and ended!) on time.

There will be over 700 students in the room, and you will be asked to leave 
backpacks, etc., at the front of the room.  You may bring a calculator.  You 
must bring a scantron (bubble) sheet for the multiple choice questions.  There 
are no extra notes allowed, although you will be given a page of formulas. 
 The formula page is posted on the class website (http://
courses.washington.edu/profw/Phys122A/).  A description of what is covered on 
the exam is posted on the class webpage (http://courses.washington.edu/
ph122mo/A11/mt2info.html).
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